
Autumn 2 2023 Class Lynher



To begin we looked at two types of music – spirituals and gospels and found out their origins 
and features.

Spiritual is a cappella.

Spirituals made me feel 
calm but positive. Even 
though it wasn’t very 

upbeat.



We focussed on gospel music and looked at live versions of some songs. We thought 
about what you needed to do to sing in the style and practiced articulation and looked at 

how choirs may move when they sing. We then started to try this in our own singing.

It’s important not to 
slouch around as we sing 
as it won’t be projected.

If you smile when you 
sing, you can hear it.



We filmed ourselves performing what we had learnt last week and saw the features we 
had included. Then we watched more performances from Gospel singers and looked for 

more features to include.

I liked that in some of 
the songs we saw 

there was a person 
talking. We tried this 
in our own version.



We practised singing using the features we had identified and then videoed ourselves 
again and compared this to our first effort. We were able to spot the features we had 

added in.

I loved seeing how 
much we 

improved. We did 
much better at 
the timing and 
body gestures.
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